

# Ted Williams



### **Principals Message:**

Dear Parents,

This year has been full of amazing memories with all of you. We are excited to start the new year as we jump into our summer curriculum. The teachers have planned some amazing camps this year that will continue to help children learn and have fun.

We are also excited about the new classrooms that begin this month. The teachers have been busy that last few weeks preparing for their new class and they are thrilled to have their new children start with them. During the first week you may find that your child may feel nervous about going to their new classroom. Transition can sometimes be difficult for some children. If this happens, feel free to drop your child off at their "old" classroom and their "old" teacher can help take them to their new classroom when they are ready. We are here to help in anyway so please contact the front office if you have any questions.

As of July 10<sup>th</sup>, we will be saying goodbye to our beloved Ms. Jen. Ms. Jen we will be relocating to Salem, Oregon with her family and we wish nothing but the best for them. Please help celebrate our week dedicated to Ms. Jen July 6<sup>th</sup>-10<sup>th</sup>. Please be on the special lookout for a handout circulated in honor of the celebration.

We look forward to another school year!

Sincerely,

Melinda Carvalho & Jen Hayes

## Look what's New!

- Starting Monday, June 29<sup>th</sup> we will be moving to our new classrooms.
- It's a new year and you will need to fill out a new "Sunscreen Authorization Form" located in the front office. Please also stock up on a new sunscreen bottle with your child's name on it to their classroom.
- Love receiving our "Parent Share" picture
- E-mails from your child's teacher? Please be sure to complete a new "Photo Authorization Form" for the new school year.
- The 2015/2016 School Calendar went home last week. Check your child's file folder or pick one up from the front office.
- Parent Referral Certificate: Spread the word about our school and save on tuition. (look for the certificates sent home or stop by the office for more information)

#### A little Reminder...

- ✓ New tuition rates begin this month. Please see the office if you have any questions. Accounts that do not have tuition paid by the 5<sup>th</sup> of the month will be charged a \$50.00 late fee.
- ✓ Vacation credit renews beginning July 1<sup>st</sup> -One week per school calendar at 100% credit. See office for details.
- ✓ Please make sure that you sign your child in and out in their classroom's sign in/out book located in the front office each day. This is a licensing requirement. Thank you.

#### Save the Date!

July  $1^{st}$  Now accepting July tuition  $\odot$ 

July 3<sup>rd</sup> Center Closed, Fourth of July holiday

July 6<sup>th</sup>-10<sup>th</sup> Celebration of Jen Week!

July 8<sup>th</sup> Sea Life Scavenger Hunt

July 9<sup>th</sup> Water Table and Bubble Day!

July 17<sup>th</sup> Building Marshmallow Igloos

July 21<sup>st</sup> Discovery Isle t-shirt Spirit Day

July 23<sup>rd</sup> Make-Believe-Road Trip. Destination: New York City

July 27<sup>th</sup>-31<sup>s</sup> Dress like a super hero or Princess all Week

# **July Summer Activities**

June 29<sup>th</sup>-July 2<sup>nd</sup> Camping Adventures
July 6<sup>th</sup> - 10<sup>th</sup> Deep Sea Dive
July 13<sup>th</sup> - 17<sup>th</sup> Arctic Chill
July 20<sup>th</sup> - 24<sup>th</sup> Road Trip USA
July 27<sup>th</sup> - 31<sup>st</sup> Summer Super Hero

